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Dear Parents/Carers,

Rock Concerts, Class assemblies, Book Fairs and
Pyjamas — an incredibly busy yet successful week.
Thank you to Miss Ciapryna for organising the Book at
Bedtime events and to all the staff and parents who
stayed to help out. It was the first time running this
event and it was very special. Watch this space as we
have more events planned to raise the profile of
reading.

| am thrilled to inform you that for the second year in
a row, the Christmas card from the Leader of Council,
Cllr Paul Osborn will feature a design from Stanburn.
Ava’s picture was chosen from hundreds submitted
from primary schools in Harrow. Cllr Osborn plans to
write a lot of cards this year, so Ava’s design will be
seen by thousands of people and will sit on
mantelpieces right across the country and beyond.

Next week, we have dance shows, trips out, football
matches, nativity performances and on Thursday,
children will be treated to a theatre production of ‘The
Emperor’'s New Clothes.’

Can't wait!
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